
We respectfully invite you to the conference “Advancing EU Water Directives: 
Forum on Innovation, Sustainability, and Collaboration” jointly organised by the 
Eco-Innovation Cluster for Sustainable Environment (CLEMS) and the Hungarian 
Water Partnership (HWP).

Date:	 7-8 May 2025
Location:	 Babeș-Bolyai University
	 Faculty of Environmental Science and Engineering
	 Iustinian Petrescu Amphitheater
	 30 Fântânele Street
	 Cluj-Napoca / Kolozsvár

The purpose of the event is to explore and share answers to the following questions:
 Overview of the water sector – how can cooperation maximise the benefits of 

water industry solutions?
 What lessons have been learnt from water sector exports?
 How have sustainability expectations changed daily operations in the water 

sector?
 Development planning based on LCC and DCC – how does it support wise 

decisions on sustainable investments?

Don’t miss this special opportunity! Register for free and take part in the professional 
dialogue!

Click the button for the registration:

R E G I S T E R  H E R E

I N V I TAT I O N

For more information and the programme please visit the event website.

We hope to see you at the region’s most prominent water industry event!

Best regards,

Dr. Károly Kovács
President

Dr. Nicoleta-Sanda Brișan
President

https://clems.ro/en/
https://www.hungarianwaterpartnership.hu
https://forms.office.com/e/qnexRS8a0X
https://www.waterindustryforum.eu/



